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HUHEZI,	the	Faculty	of	Humanities	and	Education	of	Mondragon
University,	has	everything	ready	for	the	next	edition	of	the	Erasmus
program.	A	total	of	25	students	will	take	part	in	the	next	edition	of	the
course:	14	belong	to	Education,	and	11	to	Audiovisual	Communication,
and	14	are	male	and	11	female,	all	from	the	third	year.

Specialties

14	students	study	Education	in	the	following	specialties:

Physical	Education:	7
Foreign	Language:	5
Special	Education:	2

In	addition,	as	said	before,	11	students	belong	to	Audiovisual
Communication.

Countries

The	25	students	will	travel	to	eight	countries:

Sweden:	6
Norway:	6
Netherlands:	4
Denmark:	2
Finland:	2
Mexico:	2
Estonia:	2
Belgium:	1
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